
COUNCIL MEETING – 28TH OCTOBER 2015  
ITEM 7 – PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Barbara Dobson for 
response by the Leader of the Council:-  

 

“Will Stockton Council be following the guidance set out in the Mazars report 
when purchasing the fourth property for SOG NE  LLP i.e in a clear and 
transparent manner?”  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


